Edward & Iris Valdes
10276 Avonleigh Dr.
Bonita Springs, FL. 34135-7119

239-992-2774

December 29, 2011

Ms. Mai Vang

City Of Saint Paul

Office of the Cify Council
310 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Saint Paul, MN. 55102-1615

Ms. Vang:

Thanks for the information on your letter of December 22, 2011. Please inform to Ms. Marcia
Moermond LHO, That we appreciate the extension of additional 90 days, but we do not need at this
time since the fuel tanks had been removed by Dean’s Tank Inc. and a Fire Deparment Inspector had
certified the job. Ms. Kris Skow-Fiske is aware of such inspection by Mr. D. Bergman. Enclose you can
find copy of the document “permit” with a note at the bottom. Please let me know if this process has
been finished.

Thanks to you and Ms. Moermond and our wish that both of you have a fabulous New Year, 2012.
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Mr. & Mrs. Edward-Iris Valdes
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